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Graduation Information
Congratulations to the Hanalei School 6th grade graduates!  The 2020 Graduation will look a bit 
different than in years past, but with the help and cooperation of graduates and their families, it 
will be an exciting and memorable event!  

With guidance from the County and State Department of Education, we have been granted 
permission for a “drive thru” Graduation to be held on Wednesday, May 27th at 9:00 am.  The 
plan is to have all graduates and their families park in the Hanalei School parking lot for the 
duration of Graduation.  We will have speeches, announcements and awards followed by the 
graduates’ names announced over the loudspeaker.  Mr. Sines will present the certificate to the 
student waiting IN their car. Everyone is to remain in their vehicle, in the parking lot until the end 
of Graduation. Everyone has a chance to celebrate all of the 6th grade graduates.  In order for 
this event to happen in a safe, organized manner, to be in compliance with County and State 
regulations, we ask that everyone follow the guidelines below: 

● Please arrive around 8:30am to the school parking lot. Gates will be closed promptly 
at 8:55am.

● Upon arrival, you will be directed to a designated parking space.
● Per State Guidance REMAIN INSIDE YOUR VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES

(for safety reasons, no one is allowed in beds of trucks).
● Display the name of your graduate so we can announce their name (sign in 

windshield, poster hanging off the driver’s side, etc.)
● Feel free to DECORATE your car/truck!  This is a fun and exciting event for the 6th 

graders, let’s see that creativity, Hanalei ‘Ohana!
● Turn your car off when you are parked in your designated spot.
● Due to space limitations, only ONE vehicle per family. 
● Social Distancing will be required and followed before, during and after Graduation.  

Masks and gloves will be worn by the Hanalei School Staff. We know kids and 
families are excited, but we need to take the social distancing protocols seriously to 
ensure the safety of all.

● Once Graduation is over, follow the traffic directors to exit the parking lot. 


